
   

Work on Fiber Optic Line 

Underway at SVRA 

Construction crews began work on the 

South Valley Regional Airport 

(SVRA) fiber optic project on June 26. 

The project will run fiber optic lines to 

SVRA’s four main hangars and to the 

automated gates. The new lines will 

provide faster internet speeds at SVRA 

and will allow automated gates to be 

connected on a live feed to the Airport 

Control Center. Work is expected to be 

completed by October 2018. 

 

TVY Ramp Project Planned for Spring 2019 
 

Planning is underway for pavement restoration on the south transient 

parking ramp at Tooele Valley Airport (TVY).  All asphalt on the 

south ramp area will be milled down and replaced with new asphalt. 

Tie downs on the ramp will be replaced with new anchors and tie-

down points.  Work is expected to start in April 2019. 
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TAC-AIR SLC HOSTS US AIRCRAFT EXPO 
TAC-AIR SLC hosted the US Aircraft Expo on June 22 and 23. The 

Expo brings together aircraft manufacturers and prospective buyers.  

Aircraft manufacturers flew in 14 demonstration aircraft for the event.  

Approximately 500 people attended the Expo and sponsors are planning 

to bring the event back next year.  

 

 



 
 

SOUTH VALLEY YOUNG EAGLES EVENT 

INTRODUCES 50 KIDS TO FLIGHT 
 

Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 23 members introduced 50 

area youth to flight on June 9. The group volunteered their time, aircraft 

and fuel to let children 8- to 17-years-old take their first flight. Chapter 

23 has seven young eagle events scheduled this summer. 

 

 
           

South Valley Pilot Grant Haymore and Young Eagle Maddie Marchant  
  

 
 

 

Helpful Points of Contact 
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, 

airfield and SLC Title 16 questions:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation 

Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, SLCDA Property Management 

Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions call: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations,  

(801) 575-2373 or gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com. Gate access problems call:  Airport 

Control Center, (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies call: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911; TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

Upcoming Events 

and News 
 
September 15-16-Spanish 
Fork Airport will hold its 
annual “Aero planes, Trains 
and Automobiles,” event.  
Go to www.u77airport.com 
for more information. 
 
 
September 22-Salt Lake 
City Department of Airports 
will host the Annual GA 
BBQ between 11a.m. and  
1 p.m. For more information, 
email Dave Teggins at 
dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 
 
October 4-5-Utah Airport 
Operators Association will 
hold its fall conference at 
Salt Lake City International 
Airport. For more 
information, email 
utahairportoperators@gmail
.com  
 
October 13-Women in 
Aviation will hold the annual 
“Girls in Aviation Day,” at 
South Valley Regional 
Airport. 
 

 
Upcoming activity and 
FAA seminar information 
is available at 
www.faasafety.gov/  
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